
Richard, Philip E- DNR 

From: Richard, Philip E- DNR 

Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, November 13, 2018 8:11 AM 
Matt Taylor 

Subject: RE: well abandonment, Boho and Dragovich, BRRTS# 
03-51-000623, 

This email serves as your notice to proceed with the well abandonment at the Dragovich and Boho site. When the work 
is complete, please send me the documentation and invoice. I will then approve and sent to Madison. 

Thanks, 

Phil 

Philip E. Richard 
Hydrogeologist 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Phone : 715 762 1352 

Fax: 715 762 4348 

philip .richard@wisconsin .gov 

We are committed to service excellence. 

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

From: Fox, Shelley L- DNR 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 3:43 PM 
To: Matt Taylor <matt.taylor@cedarcorp.com> 
Cc: Richard, Philip E- DNR <Philip.Richard@wisconsin .gov> 
Subject: RE: well abandonment, Boho and Dragovich, BRRTS# 03-51-000623, 

Looks great, thank you Matt. 

We are committed to service excellence. 

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did . 

Shel ley L Fox 
Phone: (608) 266-5798 
Shelley.Fox@Wisconsin.Gov 
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